KINGSWOOD SOUTH PUBLIC SCHOOL

STRIVING FOR EXCELLENCE
Be Safe Be Respectful Be a Learner

6" November 2024

YEAR SIX FAREWELL 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

The 2024 Year 6 Farewell will be held at Emu Sports Club on Tuesday 10" December, 2024 starting at
6:00pm and concluding at 9:30pm. The event consists of the presentation of graduation certificates, dinner,
speeches, cake cutting ceremony and dancing. The cost will be approximately $15.00. Emu Sports Club
is located at 1 Leonay Parade, Leonay NSW 2750.

* Parents, families, and friends will be allowed to visit and wait outside the venue to view students arriving.
Students may begin arriving from 6pm. Upon drop off, students will be able to take some photos in the
area outside the function room with family and friends before entering the function room to be seated at
their table by 6.30pm.

* Vehicles dropping off students may drive up to the designated drop off point inside the car park, this will
be sign posted and our teachers will be assisting entry and exit of the car park. After dropping off students,
cars will need to leave the drop off area and park in the car park facility.

* At 6.30pm parents/carers will be able to access the function room and stand towards the back of the
room. We will begin proceedings with a short presentation of graduation certificates. We encourage
parents to stay for this ceremony and then invite parents to leave to allow for the farewell celebrations to
begin.

* Please note, KSPS staff will be taking photos on the night of all events, and these will be shared with
students using the Google Drive accessed via students’ Department of Education log in. Students do not
need to bring mobile phones for camera purposes.

* At the conclusion of the event, parents are encouraged to arrive by 9.15pm to re-enter the function room
and stand towards the back of the room. A short photo slide presentation will then be shared showcasing
the many events the graduating students have shared at KSPS.

For a Year Six student to attend the whole event they must:

1. Follow all school and class rules and expectations during the remainder of Term Four
2. Not be on orange level the week before and the week of the Farewell

3. Not be suspended at the time of the Farewell

Whilst attending the Farewell the students need to:

1. Remain in the allocated Venue Room

2. Do not approach the bar. Ask a teacher if they need their drinks refilled.

3. Be respectful at all times to teachers and venue staff

4. Dress appropriately for a semi- formal event (this will be discussed at school in more detail with the
students)

If permission is completed through the Sentral Parent Portal, this note does not need to be returned. Please
complete the slip attached and return to the school office by Friday 15" November, 2024.

Kind Regards /
,f @(ﬁ /[;t'\ N
Miss S Martin Ms P Quinlan
Principal Stage 3 Assistant Principal

Address: 60-68 Smith Street, Kingswood NSW Australia 2747 Phone: 02 4736 2408 Fax: 02 4736 6001
Email: kingswoods-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  Principal: Ms Sandra Martin



KINGSWOOD SOUTH PUBLIC SCHOOL

STRIVING FOR EXCELLENCE
Be Safe Be Respectful Be a Learner

STUDENT PARTICIPATION - YEAR 6 FAREWELL

My child of class ,
Please circle: will will not
be attending the Year 6 Farewell held on Tuesday 10" December 2024 at the Emu Sports Club.

My child has the following dietary requirements:

| have read and understand that while attending the Year 6 Farewell my child must follow the guidelines
that are stated above as well as maintain appropriate behaviour at school for the remainder of Term 4.

Note: If permission is completed through the Sentral Parent Portal, this note does not need to be
returned.

Parent/Carer Signature: Date:

Expression of Interest for a Graduation Signature Bear

KSPS would like to offer the option to our Year 6 students to purchase a Graduation Signature Bear.
The cost will be $11 per bear. The bear is 23cm in the sitting position and comes with a dual tipped
permanent marker.

D My child would like to purchase a Bear for $11

] My child would NOT be interested in a Bear
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